



## SAINT OF THE WEEK

- St. Lucy is the Patron Saint of our Middle School Religion Homeroom (Mr. Smith), and her Feast Day was on Monday.
- Not much is known about her due to the fact that she was a very early Christian, but she was a martyr who has become known as the Patron Saint of the blind.

## THE WEEK IT WAS

- We continued moving through the season of Advent, finishing off our third week of Joy!
- Our Grades 3-8 students joined Father Peter for a Holy Hour of Eucharistic Adoration!
- We enjoyed a truly wonderful Live Nativity performed by our K-2 students! A special thank you goes out to our K-2 teachers and to the Parent Guild for all of their hard work!

# Download Our app!

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustineschool) or scan the QR code to



#### WHAT'S NEXT:

Thursday, December 23rd
Half-Day of School & St. Julie's Christma
Concert

Thurs, December 24th - Fri, December 31

Monday, January 3rd Return to School proyer

For the health and safety of our entire school community...

For our entire school community, that we may all enjoy a joy-filled and peacefilled Christmas this year...

St. Augustine and St. Julie, Pray for Us!

## FOR YOUR INFORMATION

- Re-Enrollment: After Christmas Break, we will be sending out a notice regarding re-enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year. No action is needed at this time!
- Congratulations!: Congratulations are in order for 17 of last year's 8th Grade Graduates who achieved the Honor Roll in their first quarter at Central Catholic High School this school year.
- School Closed: Please note that our school will be closed from December 24th to December 31st for the Christmas Break.

## **SCENES FROM THE WEEK**



Students pray during Eucharistic adoration!



Thank you to all who came to our Live Nativity!



Kelsey and Cassidy make a gumdrop Christmas tree!

### **COVID-19 UPDATES**

There were 12 new reported cases of COVID-19 in our school this week.